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 LPPD arrests California man for Burglary

Jose Luis Abreu Gil 02/04/1987

In the early morning hours of Thursday December 14th, 2017, La Porte Police Department 911 
received a possible burglary call at 1309 W Fairmont Pkwy, US Health Works, La Porte Texas. 
Upon arrival La Porte Police Patrol officers located and arrested Jose Luis Abreu Gil 02/04/1987
for Burglary of a Building. 

Upon arrival, La Porte Police Patrol officers made contact with an employee who stated that an 
unknown male was seen inside the business, which was closed at the time.  Upon searching the 
building, responding officers located the suspect who was hiding inside. The suspect was 
identified as Jose Luis Abreu Gil of Bakersfield California. Abreu Gil had taken multiple items 
from offices within the building, and was also believed to be intoxicated at the time. 

LPPD Officers contacted the Harris County District Attorney’s Office, explained the details of 
this case, at which time the charge of Burglary of a Building was accepted. Abreu Gil was taken 
into custody and later transferred to the Harris County Jail, with a $1000 bond.




